
Early morning works
Lindum station 
5am, Thursday 26 June 2025  

What?
Queensland Rail’s contractor has rescheduled concrete activities in the northern 
park ‘n’ ride (off Eccles Street), tomorrow Thursday 26 June, from 5am.

We apologise for the late notice of this rescheduled early start, which is necessary 
due to concrete supply availability.

When? Early morning concrete pour from 5am on Thursday 26 June.

Where?

Concrete pumping activities in the northern park ‘n’ ride expansion site (near the 
North Road pedestrian path).

Concrete will be delivered to site via Eccles Street.

Traffic management may be in operation on local streets to assist safe access to 
the work site.

Impacts

Movement of concrete 
pumping trucks and vehicles 
with flashing lights and 
reversing beepers

Operation of concrete 
pumps, machinery and 
powered tools

Out of hours (early 
morning) works

Traffic management 

Lighting towers at night

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Lindum station. Works may 
be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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